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M Shawna Brekke-Read <sbrekkeread@migcom.com>

Fw: UPE01-0181 Ghilotti Use Permit-SCH2020090529

Tom Smith <Tom@ghilotti.com> Tue, Nov 3, 2020 at 3:52 PM
To: Shawna Brekke-Read <sbrekkeread@migcom.com>

Hello Shawna,

As a result of our conversation today, Ghilotti Construction is requesting that its Use Permit application be heard at
the Board of Zoning Adjustments hearing on December 10, 2020 instead of the previously scheduled November 12,
2020 hearing. This will allow Lucy Macmillan (Environmental Scientist consultant to Ghilotti Construction) the time

necessary to prepare a response to CDFW’s comments dated October 19, 2020.

Thank you.

Thomas Smith

Vice President of Estimating
Ghilotti Construction Company Inc.
246 Ghilotti Avenue

Santa Rosa, CA 95407

Main: 707.585.1221

Mobile: 707.484.8292

Fax: 707.585.1601

tom@ghilotti.com
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From: Shawna Brekke-Read [mailto:sbrekkeread@migcom.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 2:23 PM
To: Tom Smith <Tom@ghilotti.com>

[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=11e5384fcd&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1682385212330770708&simpl=msg-f%3A16823852123... 1/1


mailto:tom@ghilotti.com
mailto:sbrekkeread@migcom.com
mailto:Tom@ghilotti.com

